

THE UNIVERSITY OF OKLAHOMA

NORMAN · OKLAHOMA

August 8, 1951

Miss Vern Hutchison P.O. Box 874 Bartlesville, Oklahoma

Dear Vern:

It was most thoughtful of you to write me about the report of our Intellectual Freedom Committee. I wish I could claim credit for the wording of the statement, but that must go to Mr. Hudson. I think it is excellent. All I did was to agree whole heartedly and add a comment or two. (You remember cataloging and commas?)

We discuss censorship in our course in Public Library Administration and always have a good panel on the topic. The Bartlesville case has caused much comment and I am glad that your town has so many liberal minded citizens. I was certain that it did.

Thank you so much for taking the time to write me, and do let us hear from you again.

Sincerely,

Mary Hays Marable marable

MHM:je